
 
 

2548/08-1511DS01 
 
22 October 2015 
 
 
Mr. Fergus Freeney 
Planning Department 
London Borough of Camden    
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 8ND   
 
Dear Mr. Freeney, 
 
124-132 AND 134 CLERKENWELL ROAD, LONDON, EC1R 5DJ 
 
Metropolis Planning and Design have been instructed by our client 
St. Peter Hotel Ltd., to submit an application for advertisement 
consent for the following: 
 
“Display of internally illuminated lettering, and 3 x flagpoles”.    
 
This application is supported by the following documents: 
 

1. Completed Application Forms; 
 

2. Site Location Plan;  
 

3. Signage Support Drawings, Flag Details, and LED Wiring 
Diagram.        

 
Arrangements for the payment of the relevant application fee shall 
be made under separate cover.   
 
The location, orientation and scale of the display will have no 
adverse impact on the amenity of neighbouring residents, highway 
safety or views out of the neighbouring Conservation Area. 
 
For all the above reasons, the application is considered to comply 
with planning policy and should therefore be supported. 
 
We trust that you now have everything required to validate the 
application, and look forward to receiving your written confirmation at 
your earliest possible convenience.   
 
Yours sincerely 
Metropolis Planning & Design 
 
 
David Symonds   
Partner 
 
Encl 




